Dear Ms Phillips

| have just found out that there is a planning application in for Sainsbury’s to develop the tiny site
next to the opticians on Haverstock Hill. This space is so small | cannot believe that it is even
within reason that they can squish in a Sainsbury’s Local in to the space.

That said, if they are I'm strongly objecting to the planning applications on several grounds:

- The site is too small

- It will cause access issues for the estate and the tennis club that sits behind the site

- There is no space where that the huge lorries that Sainsbury’s bring in (even to their small
stores) to park to unload their goods. They will just block the already poor access area.

- The area does NOT need another food outlet. They are already so well served with food stores
that care about the local community.

- The development will cause extra noise, traffic and pollution in an area that already suffers from
extreme noise, traffic and pollution.

Please do not permit Sainsbury’s to develop this site - there’s no positives to allowing them to do
it, only negatives.

Regards

Sophie



Dear Sir

RE: Planning Application: 2014/6672/P  Associated Reference: 2012/5391/P

| write to object to the above planning application for the site at 192 Haverstock Hill, NW3.

| am concerned that increasing the width and height of the building would be a hazard as it would make smaller the
already narrow thoroughfare entrance to the Estate and the Tennis Club. The height would also create a blindspot for
vehicles leaving the thoroughfare onto Haverstock Hill.

This is an altogether unnecessary encroachment onto already limited space used by the general public and and also a
safety risk. Therefore | urge you to reject this planning application.

Thank you for your consideration.
Yours sincerely

Doreen Pallier

4 Niaryon N’iews, London N\/\fﬁ ZFU



